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(Neb.)-Chadron Community Garden Opening WIll Be Delayed Due To Snow

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 04/15/2013 11:15 AM

(CHADRON)-Chadron parks/cemetery superintendent Scott Schremmer has announced that the opening of the
community garden on West 6th Street will be delayed until Friday, April 26th. It had been previously announced
that the garden would be ready for planting on April 19th, but last week's snow storm and the anticipated snow
later this week have made it impossible to prepare the soil in time for planting. For more information, call 432-
0505.
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